
 

 

WFWP Bergamo, Italy held its AGM on 24 March 2019 
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The meeting began with lunch prepared by our host Violetka Ferrari. 

 

After a few words of inspiration by our President Giannina Figus, all associates gave their annual 

membership fee to the treasurer. 

 

Then Giannina gave a report of all main WFWP activities during the year 2018. 

 

Treasurer Anna Perico presented a report on the financial situation, the balance sheet was unanimously 

approved. Then we exchanged ideas and plans for 2019. 

 

This meeting was rather formal and serious, but it is planned to organise a more "heart to heart" meeting 

in May or June. 
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